
14/12/18 

Dear Sirs 

I regularly walk with friends across the fields and enjoy the peace and quiet. Malvern 
is a lovely town which is slowly getting ruined. Hayslan Fields is now one of only a 
few green spaces left in the middle of Malvern where people can walk up into Great 
Malvern. 

From the top of the Hills Malvern looks like a sea of houses. Very little green space 
can be seen now apart from common land around the outskirts. Haysan fields breaks 
up this visual urban view. 

Malvern has had considerable housing development built over recent years. We do 
not need any more. It is important the South Worcestershire Plan continues to 
include Hayslan Fields as green space as developers continue to try to get 
permission to build at every opportunity. Hayslan Fields is not the appropriate place 
to build houses. 

Yours Sincerely 

Anna Young 

 

 

 

 




